
Growing more at home

One of the big wins from current changes should be more home grown food.
There is a big opportunity for farmers as we leave the EU and as people
respond to environmental and pandemic concerns.

I was therefore heartened to read of the large investment in glasshouse
capacity in Norfolk and Suffolk. The combined investment could produce 12% of
U.K. demand for tomatoes and sweet peppers. They will be heated by waste heat
from a water plant.

It makes little sense to truck so many fruits and vegetables hundreds of
miles from Spain or to ship them from Holland when we can produce them for
ourselves. It was the vagaries of the CAP, subsidy and tariff policy that led
to a sharp decline in U.K. market share in our own market.

I look forward to other similar announcements.

http://www.government-world.com/growing-more-at-home/

